
 

 

Caution Notice Regarding Misleading Information Circulating in Public Domain 

 

Date: April 08,2025 

Shangar Decor Limited would like to bring to the attention of its investors, stakeholders, and the 

general public that certain false and misleading information has been circulating on Telegram 

and other social media platforms. These claims are entirely baseless and untrue. 

The company does indeed have a contract with many venues, located in Ahmedabad; however, 

the quantum of the contract has never been disclosed publicly, and the figures mentioned in the 

circulating content are completely falsified. 

We wish to clarify that Shangar Decor Limited has always complied with the regulations set forth 

by the Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE) and the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI). We 

are committed to ensuring that all our communications are transparent and in line with the 

interests of our investors and shareholders. 

We encourage all stakeholders to disregard such misleading information and to rely solely on 

official communications issued by the company, including press releases and regulatory filings. 

Shangar Decor Limited will continue to work in full cooperation with the relevant authorities to 

investigate and address the source of this misinformation. 

To further ensure the protection of our stakeholders, we have published this caution notice on 

our official website and will continue to monitor the situation closely. We also recommend that 

investors stay informed through official channels and remain cautious of any unsolicited 

information that may be circulating. 

 

We thank you for your continued trust and support. 

 

For any queries or concerns, please contact: 

For, Shangar Decor Limited 

Samir Shah 
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